
Milton High School- Senior Photography Information 

WHO IS CADY STUDIOS? 
We are your schools official senior photographer! We hold a Junior Meeting at every school before our studios 
open to meet with the rising seniors to talk about the Cady Studios senior portrait experience. Cady Studios 
must photograph each student in order to appear in the yearbook.  

HOW DOES CADY STUDIOS CONTACT THE CLASS OF 2016 ABOUT SENIOR PICTURES? 
We email out booking reminders and send out all-inclusive informational pieces to students’ homes. 

WHAT IS A SESSION?  
“Session” simply refers to your photo shoot at Cady Studios. Each session is a scheduled appointment time to 
be photographed on your chosen scenes. All sessions include yearbook, cap and gown, and a casual scene.  

HOW MUCH ARE THE SESSION FEES? - GET $5 off any session when photographed in JUNE 
Sessions start at $25, which includes your yearbook and cap and gown portraits, and one additional indoor 
scene of your choice.  Elite Sessions range in price and can include an all-out private photography experience 
including twelve locations and hair and makeup styling. Then, of course, there are plenty of options in between. 
You choose the one that fits your style. Prints, packages and upgrades come with additional charges. 

HOW DO I BOOK MY SESSION?  
You can book your session online at http://session.cadystudios.com/ or call our Customer Experience Team: 
678.951.0102 | Local 
800.547.6237 | Tol l Free 

WHEN SHOULD I BOOK MY SESSION? 
Now! Most students take their senior portraits the summer between their junior and senior year, but book as 
soon as possible, because appointments fill up fast. You can schedule your session online or call our 
Customer Experience Team at 800.547.6237.   

WHERE DO I GO TAKE MY PICTURES?  
Although we have two amazing studio locations, the Alpharetta studio is closer to you. The addresses of our 
studios are: 
ALPHARETTA, GA STUDIO 
44 MILTON AVENUE, ALPHARETTA, GA 30009 

ACWORTH, GA STUDIO 
3979 S. MAIN STREET, ACWORTH, GA 30101 

WHAT’S THE DEADLINE FOR YEARBOOK? 

The last day to be photographed to select your yearbook photo is October 30th.  You must be

photographed by October 30th to appear in your yearbook.  You will not be able to select your yearbook 
photo if photographed after October 30th.   

If you have any additional questions, check out our Seniors FAQ page. 
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